
CITY OF TENNESSEE RIDGE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

FEBRUARY 2, 2015     CITY HALL     6:00 P.M. 

 Mayor Odom called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Ann Dew, 
Rebecca Hill and Darrell Allison.  Also present were Woodrow Adams, Leslie Rucker, Sid Vinson and Dean 
Harrison. 

 Motion by Darrell Allison, second by Ann Dew to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  
Vote 4 Yes.  Motion Passed. 

 There are no new developments on the punch list of the city hall.  Steve Hudson is waiting on 
the weather to break. 

 Dean Harrison of BWSC updated the board on the disaster grant phase II.  The project should be 
completed within three weeks.  They have completed excavation and poured the concrete. 

 In old business, according to Jerry Bryant the road signs in question last month have been placed 
in appropriate locations. 

 Under new business, Travis Wyatt questioned the water bills. (Rates).  He feels the rates outside 
the city may need to be adjusted upward compared to the rate inside the city limits. 

 Motion by Darrell Allison, second by Rebecca Hill to adjourn.  Vote 4 Yes.  Motion Passed. 

 

      __________________________ 

      Stony Odom, Mayor 

________________________ 

Woodrow Adams, Recorder 


